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Short inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s response to serious allegations 
within harness racing 

 

The Standing Committee on Government Administration B has resolved to conduct a 
short inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s response to serious allegations within 
harness racing, with reference to the following: 

1) The Murrihy Review; 

2) The Independent Stewards Report; 

3) Licensing and warning off of participants; 

4) The performance of the Office of Racing Integrity; and 

5) Any other matters incidental thereto.  

 


